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We are looking forward to welcoming all children back to school on the 3 September 2020. There will be tweaks to some of the practicalities at school to meet the current government guidelines. Children will be in year group bubbles to reduce unnecessary contact and to encourage social distancing where possible. Each bubble will have a staggered drop off and pick up time, as well as different break and lunch times to other bubbles. Unfortunately, parent/carers will not be allowed on the school site. 

These are the arrangements for the Year 2 bubble:
	Bubble Name
	Teacher/TA

	Year 2 Blue
	Miss Kemp/Mrs Moat/Mrs Steads

	Year 2 Red
	Mr Wasden/Mrs Moat/Mrs Steads

	Year 2 Green
	Mrs Travis/Mrs Moat/Mrs Steads



	
	Time
	Location

	Drop off your child
	8:45am 
	KS1 Gregg gate 

	Pick up your child
	3:15pm
	KS1 Gregg gate

	PE day
	Tuesday 
	Please send your child to school in their outdoor PE kit.



A reminder:
· You will not be able to come onto the school site
· Please send a clearly labelled water bottle for your child
· Your child will be in a year group “bubble” 
· Your child will only be mixing with children in their “bubble”
· All groups will have different break and lunch times from each other
· Please make sure your child has washed their hands or used hand sanitiser before school
· All adults must adhere to the 1m+ social distancing guidelines when dropping off and collecting their children.  Only one adult can drop off and collect children.
· Please talk to your child about the importance of social distancing and hand washing 
· If your child has any medication that needs to be given in school, please call us to let us know
· A parental agreement form will be available for you to complete via the parent app, this must be completed before your child returns back to school.  If we do not receive this or if you are not in agreement, then your child could lose their place at school.

Please contact us if you have any questions.  

Thank you once again for your support.
Yours sincerely
Claire Costello
Head of Lower School
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